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I strongly oppose this bill. 

 

A unified primary is the same as ranked-choice voting. Please do not try to sneak it 

into legislation when the majority of Oregon voters have already opposed it in the 

previous election. 

 

Sincerely, 

Roger Payne 

Servant of the true King 

US Navy veteran 

Husband, dad, grandpa 

 

 


